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Today we had some activity on the microwave bands. W7GLF ray, W7FY John, WA4OSH Konrad, N0CYT
Nick, N7FW Fred and AG6QV Frank worked on 10 GHz and 122 GHz and Ray was also operating some of the
lower bands. Additional details can be found on AG6QV's blog.

https://ag6qv.com/Blogpost/uknm/Microwave-Contest-May-2023

